BOARD OF BUILDING CODE APPEALS
ORGANIZATIONAL MEETING

An organizational meeting of the Board of Building Code Appeals was held Tuesday,
April 6, 1999, at 7:00 P.M. The meeting was held in the Municipal Building, Downstairs

Meeting Room.

The meeting was called to order by Mr. Marion D. Watts, Building Inspector.

ROLL CALL

Members Present:

Members Absent:

Administrative Staff:

TOWN OF ABINGDON

APRIL 6, 1999 - 7:00 P.M.

Mr. Bob Baker

Mr. James C. Bundy
Mr. Jerry W. Davis

Mr. Harry L. McKinney

Comprising a quorum of the Board

Mr. Joe Mitchell
Mr. Don Brannon
Mr. Edward Ashley

Mr. Marion D. Watts, Building Inspector
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) Establishment and Expiration Of Terms

Lots were drawn to establish the length of term to be served by each member.
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Mr. Davis, Mr. Baker and Mr. Bundy drew lots on behalf of absentee members. The length of
term was established as follows:

Mr
Mr
Mr
Mr
Mr
Mr
Mr

MEMBER

. Edward Ashley

. Bob Baker

. Don Brannon

. James C. Bundy

. Jerry W. Davis

. Harry L. McKinney
. Joe Mitchell

TERM

S Years
5 Years
3 Years
1 Year
1 Year
1 Year
3 Years

Mr. James C. Bundy was elected Chairman. The term of the Chairman shall be one (1) year.

Mr. Harry L. McKinney accepted responsibility of developing the “Procedure For Appeal”.
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Mr. Marion D. Watts was designated to notify all members, in writing, of scheduled meetings.

Mrs. Patsy S. Owens was designated to serve as Secretary.
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The next scheduled meeting will be held Tuesday, April 20, 1999.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

James C. Bundy,Chairman

Patsy S. Owens, Secretary



